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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING –February 12, 2013
The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Tuesday, February 12, 2013. Principal Lonnie Dennis called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Lonnie Dennis, Shelly Hendricks, Michelle Buehler, Dan Robbins, Cheryl Freeman, Mary Parker, Carolyn Shepherd, and Andrea Sparkling. Angela Cannon, Tony Garrison, Tessa Jaggers, and Lynne Dewey were absent.
ORDER # 13-042- ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Mary Parker and seconded by Cheryl Freeman to adopt the agenda for the February meeting.
ORDER # 13-043- APPROVAL OF THE JANUARYMEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Mary Parker to approve the minutes of the January meeting.
ORDER # 13-044 – APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS –The council members received copies of the January bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports. The motion was made by Carolyn Shepherd and seconded by Andrea Sparkling to approve the January bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports. 
ORDER # 13-045 - APPROVAL OF PERSONNEL RECOMMENDATIONS – There were no personnel recommendations for the month of January.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Mark Kopp and Suzanne Broadwater were present at the February meeting. 
ORDER # 13-046-APPROVAL OF THE SECOND READING OF THE JANUARY MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Dan Robbins and seconded by Mary Parker to approve the second reading of the minutes of the January regular meeting.
CURRICULUM UPDATE- Mr. Dennis reported that North Hardin is headed in the right direction. Juniors will take the ACT test on March 5. All juniors will test in the gym. KOSSA testing begins next week as well as Compass testing in March. Learning checks with freshman will continue. The counselors are visiting English classes to discuss scheduling. Next week students will visit the computer labs. The school day schedule is still being adjusted.
INFORMATION ITEMS:
· The girls’ basketball district tournament will be held at NHHS. Boys’ will be held at JHHS.
· Region tournaments will be held at Green and Marion County.
· K. Glover did well at bowling.
· Wrestling at regions did well.

· Ms. Shepherd had nice things to say regarding Mr. McKissic.

· Two ACT prep nights held. 80 students attended the first night and 63 on the second night. 

· Great turn out at the 8th grade night.

· Webpage is up and running.

· Shelly Hendricks gave council members the new CSIP. The 4 specific goals and activities on how to reach those goals were discussed.

NEW BUSINESS-No new business was discussed at the meeting. Funding issues will be addressed at the next meeting,
ORDER # 13-047-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Mary Parker and seconded by Dan Robbins to adjourn the meeting.

_____________________________

Lonnie Dennis, Principal, Chairman

